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Mark Kammerlohr- My Journey
By Jay Applebaum on Thursday, May 11, 2023

Mark Kammerlohr's Journey
Opening:

Invocation: Stephen Ashley-
Pledge: Elliott Brender
4 Way Test: Charlie Gallagher
Song: Teri Elmendorf- My Old Kentucky Home
Greeter: Vito Canuso
Secret Greeter: Elliott Brender
Sgt-at-Arms: Dale Dagley
President - Robert Frackelton

No Guests Today

Birthdays/Anniversaries:
Happy Birthday!
May:
Judy Brunhober
Linda Arnold
Happy Anniversary!
Pam & Art Dunn

What's Happening:
May:
Tonight at the Golden Road Brewery, Anaheim -Homeless Kits- 6pm
20th- VPHS Band Car Show
Yorba Linda Lobsterfest - Pam Dunn will get us more details
21st- Car Show at Charlie's Club
27-31- Rotary International Convention-Melbourne, Australia
June:
29th- 5th Thursday/ Demotion Party at Sunrise Senior Living
Fireworks delivery
September:

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=33.814080000,-117.820360000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=33.814080000,-117.820360000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800700390
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171694
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800557622
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171717
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800194300
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800526035
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800881478
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800729289


iPast President

Roy Berelowitz
Community Service
Chair

Marjan Roshangar
DDS
Vocational Service
Chair

Jose F Vargas
Club Service Chair

Chad James
Zimmerman
Youth Service Chair

Dale Dagley
Sergeant-at-Arms

Michael H Brunhober
International Service
Chair

Account Leaders
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Birthdays

Marc S. Hurd
May 17th
Gregory J. Mills
May 17th
Wolfgang Arnold
May 19th
Roy Berelowitz
May 21st
Diane E. Rothi
May 21st
Charlie Cosmas
May 23rd
Kelly S McBride
June 1st
Jay Applebaum
June 10th

Wedding Anniversaries

Chad James Zimmerman
June 5th
John G. Valentine
June 9th

17th - September to Remember
Areas of Service and More:

Membership-Paul Vann, Chair
- Fireside Chat on Tuesday night was great- 3 new members attended along with the
presenters
Youth Service-Chad Zimmerman, Chair
- Regalia and Scholarship Presentation for Interact and ACS
- Great feedback on RYLA from the students who attended
- Troop 850- Banana University -
- We will be sponsoring VPHS Grad Night
Foundation-Jay Lieberman, Chair
- 1:1 Paul Harris Promotion will begin on May 22nd- June 22nd- Bring checks and if Jay
isn't available give them to Mike Brunhober.
Villa Park High Update-Dennis McCuistion, Principal
AP Testing is finishing up
Award Ceremonies and Medallian Ceremonies are upcoming
Anticipated graduation rate is 95-98% percent.
Baseball had a walk-off win against Huntington Beach-Friday they play Lutheran High
Dr Ken Miller- OUSD Update-the district hosted Leadership Orange for Education Day.
They showcased schools and their partnership with Santiago Canyon College.

Peace Ambassador
Elliott Brender

Gratitude Week 2

Happy Bucks:
Robert Frackelton and Vito Canuso are back from the Kentucky Derby clad in their
Kentucky Derby Best. They had a great time and Vito even picked the winning horse.

The Kentucky Derby Gang
Brady Fendt was recognized at the District Conference for his volunteer hours.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800735623
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800741042
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800741042
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800883206
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800463094
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800463094
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800248577
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800276995
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800170008


Events

No Events found

Speakers

Chad Zimmerman-is happy to have his son Will home from college and best yet, he flew home
with an airline summer pass that allows him to fly for free.
Lesslie Giacobbi - Granddaughter Sofia is visiting from London and grandson James is graduating
from college.
Roy Berelowitz- His band will be playing at the Garden Amphitheater on June 12th at 4 pm.
Dan Gray-Attended the Rotary District Conference and was very impressed with the speakers.
President Robert Frackelton received and award for Top Club Engagement.

Robert and Dan Gray
Marc Hurd and wife Mona celebrated their 35th Anniversary on a River Cruise in Amsterdam and
Holland in time to see all the amazing tulips.
Dr Curt Condon- is happy his son is graduating from USC tomorrow.
Charlie Gallagher - Sported his new Rotary Suit and kinda got an approval of sorts from Milt
Stamos.
Robert Frackelton is having lunch with a bunch of Rotarians at the famous Del Rey Restaurant in
Pico Rivera.

Mark Kammerlohr- My Journey
Craft Talk

Mark by his own admission is a product of the Orange Unified School District. He was born in Long
Beach, but lived for a while in Norco, before moving to Georgia at age 6. He did move back to
California at age 8 and lived in a house at the site of what is now the Ronald McDonald House on
Batavia Street in Orange. His grandparents lived in Los Alamitos near the racetrack, and he spent



many summers there. He became interested in youth football at that time and excelled. This fueled
his dream to become a professional football player. He played on the Orange High Team, but was
set back by a broken arm in his senior year when the team had a 10-3-1 season record. He did go
on to play football, and run track at the University of the Redlands, where holds a record there for
the triple jump. After starting his studies there as a pre-med, he eventually switched to psychology.
He went back to Orange High to help coach football while working on his teaching credential at
Chapman University. He also worked as a security guard at Orange High where he first encountered
another security guard, Dennis McCuistion. He went on to get his master's degree in counseling and
served as an intern at Elmo and Cerro Villa Middle School. He got a job as a counselor at a Las
Vegas Middle School where he also started his family- a son and a daughter. He realized that Las
Vegas was not a good place to raise a family and moved back to Orange, to become the Vice
Principal at Villa Park High (for 4 years), and later, Principal at Richland High. After that he went
back to counseling and has been doing that for the last 13-14yrs. He is about to start a 1-year
sabbatical to work on a personal growth and development program that he hopes to bring to the
schools called, Integrate. He also loves jeep racing and plans to race this summer. He is glad he
joined our club and is surrounded by other individuals who have excelled at their careers, but want
to give back and make a difference.

Robert and Mark, who by the way, also had to spin the Wheel of Misfortune.
He can now remove the red new member tag on his name badge.

Final Quote:


